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President’s Message: 

Thank you for welcoming new members and sharing orchid information.  
It was wonderful to see so many new faces at our March meeting. It’s good to have 
new members make suggestions to improve our society and offer to contribute their 

expertise and time. We all have something that we’re skilled at or something we enjoy 
doing. Volunteering is the way to go.  

Thank you for being so supportive of our orchid society.  
 

  

OSNN Meeting 

Thursday, April 6, 2017 ¤ 7PM  

Moana Nursery Design Center 
 

Interactive discussion: research orchid questions online.  
We'll discuss the internet as a resource that can be used to educate 
yourself and we’ll talk about newer tools you can use online FOR FREE. 
With advancements on the information superhighway, Kathy Barrett will 
talk about what's worked for her and give you the opportunity to share 
what's working for you. This will be a 'real-time' web based presentation so 
you can see/use what's available online - warts and all.  
 

Kathy Barrett is an American Orchid Society judge and co-chair of the 
publication board for 'Orchids' magazine.  Prior to that, she was editor of 
the first online orchid society, OrchidSafari.  
Kathy’s been a denizen of chatrooms and email lists since 1994.  
She grows orchids in Contra Costa County, CA, using pure Delta water.  
                              

The raffle table will be supplied by Gold Country Orchids. 
 

Show-and-Tell 
Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire. 

Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket. 
 

 

Board meeting 
May 24, 2017 • 7:00 PM 

Meetings are open to all members. 
 

May 4 Meeting: Ted Foin  
 

OSNNV.ORG 


